
We are joining the SWAN Library         

 Consortium: What it Means for You 

Our library community is growing! On May 1 we will be joining the SWAN library consortium.  While we 
are busy working to make this transition as easy as possible for you, it is important to share a few ways 
you might be impacted by this change. 
 
April 18-May 1, 2018 – Partial Catalog Freeze 

During this period, our library cannot add new material to the library catalog. This means you will see a 
delay in adding the latest Best Sellers on the shelf. 
 
April 28-May 1, 2018 – “Checkout-Only” Period 

During this time, you can check out and return material but that activity will not be reflected 
immediately in My Account in the online catalog. There may also be interruption to online services. 
 
Here’s a list of what you can and can’t do during this time: 
 

April 28 – May 1 
NOTE: Please do not return library materials between April 27 and May 1. There will be no scheduled 

due dates during this time and fines will not accrue for materials already due. 
Can Do Can’t Do 

Search for materials in the online catalog See availability of materials in the online catalog 
Pick up holds if you have already been notified Place holds 
 Log in to My Account 
 Pay bills 
Check out materials at the circulation desk  Check items in  
Access e-resources like OverDrive, Axis360, and 
Hoopla through those apps/websites 

Download electronic materials or place holds 
directly from the library’s online catalog 

 Receive materials delivered from another library 
 Renew materials (auto-renewals will be 

suspended for these dates, but will resume on 
May 1) 

 
 


